
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission, P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

March 22, 2024 

Commission Secretary 

Idaho Public Utilities Commission 

11331 W. Chinden Blvd 

Building 8, Suite 201-A 

Boise, ID 83714 

RE: In the Matter of the Joint Petition of Avista Corporation and the Regents of the University 

of Idaho for Approval of Power Purchase and Sale Agreement. 

Case No. AVU-E-24-02 

On March 15, 2024, the Staff of the Idaho Public Utilities Commission submitted 

comments recommending the Power Purchase Agreement between Avista Corporation 

(“Avista”) and the Regents of the University of Idaho “conditioned upon modification of Section 

9.6 to meet the requirement in Order 35705.”  Specifically, Staff indicated that Section 9.6 

needed to be modified to be clear that written notice needs to be made to before modifications 

are made to the facility. 

In response to Staff’s comments, Avista and Regents entered into the attached 

Amendment No. 1 to the Power Purchase Agreement to modify Section 9.6 of the PPA to clarify 

that written notice must be made before modifications are made to the facility.  Avista 

respectfully requests that the Commission approve the Power Purchase Agreement as amended 

by the attached Amendment No. 1. 

Please direct any questions regarding this report to Michael Andrea at (509) 495-2564 or 

myself at 509-495-4584. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Paul Kimball 

Paul Kimball 

Manager of Compliance & Discovery 

Avista Utilities 

509-495-4584
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